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Abstract: In 2019 ACODE ran a survey to understand where Australasian HE 
Institutions were up-to in relation to establishing micro-credentials. At that point less 
than a quarter had even a policy in place. Since then the effort towards micro-
credentialing has increased. The 2020 ACODE survey reveals that, if not already 
well-underway, institutions are developing or seriously considering micro-
credentialing strategies. A number of interesting trends emerged that this 
presentation will explore, such as, several universities are working on ways to 
integrate existing short course systems into award course systems. Others are 
planning to offer micro-credentials to businesses and government in a commercial 
capacity. It was noted that professional practice degrees are a new space being 
explored to tap into industry partnerships. There is also consideration of co-delivery 
with VET providers. In all this, many indicated that they needed to rethink their 
operating structures to best service micro-credentials in their various permutations. 
  


